

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President

DATE:

August 16, 2010

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 10-0579

City Streets - Closing - Bruce Street and 2 10-Foot Alleys Lying Within

The Penn North Housing and Community Development Project

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 10-0579, an ordinance for the purpose of City Streets-Closing-Bruce Street and 2 10-Foot Alleys Lying Within the Penn North Housing and Community Development Project. BDC has reviewed and supports the proposed ordinance. This project will increase the economic vitality of the Penn North Community.

cc:

Kaliope Parthemos Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill10/10-0579

